A. a

@testsuz (TESTLAND KANALI)

INGLIZ TILI DTM 2019 (3)

Ushbu testlar 08/09/10.08.2019 sanalarida bo'lib o'tgan imtihonlarda ishtirok etgan **TESTLAND** shoqirdlarim kanali va a'zolaridan og'zaki tarzda olindi. Unga shaxsiv o'zgartirishlar tuzatishlar va kiritilgan bo'lsada, mazmun yaxlitligini va ahamiyatini yo'qotmagan. Asosiy maqsadimiz test yechish ekan, buni menimcha ahamiyati sizlar uchun katta emas. Barchaga omad!

Choose the answer which accurately completes the sentence below.

1. My friend's sister has a cup of coffee and some eggs for breakfast. What about your sister?

A. So does she B. So has she

C. Neither has she D. Nor has she

Choose the answer which accurately completes the sentence below.

2. Samarkand is as _____ beautiful as Bukhara.

B. the C. an D. *

Choose the answer which accurately completes the sentence below.

3. How often _____ Jane go to London?

A. do B. doing

C. does D. did

Choose the answer which accurately completes the sentence below.

4. There is _____ peach. That peach sweet.

B. a/*

AND OFFICIAL

A. a/the

YouTube

C. the/the D. a/a

Choose the answer which accurately completes the sentence below.

TESTL

Elyorbek Sulaymonov

•				
5. Our school to go to different historical places every year.				
A. organizes B. pauses				
C. lets D. enjoys				
Choose the answer which accurately				
completes the sentence below.				
6. What your factory produce?				
A. is B. does				
C. have D. had				
Choose the answer which accurately				
completes the sentence below.				
7. The woman laughed				
A. loudly B. louder				
C. the loudest D. loud				
Choose the answer which accurately				
completes the sentence below.				
8. All people in Italy are very kind we go.				
A. whatever B. whoever				
C. wherever D. whomever				
Choose the answer which accurately				
completes the sentence below.				
9. Let's talk to the doctor about your illness,?				
A. will you B. don't you				
C. can we D. shall we				
Choose the answers which accurately				
complete the sentence below.				
-				
I am (10) cleaning the house (11)				
myself.				
10. A. come up with B. look up to				
C. hear down D. fed up with				
11. A. on B. at C. by D. in				
Choose the answers which accurately				
•				
complete the sentences below.				
Don't you have (12) pen? This (13)				
is not working well.				
12. A. another B. the other				

INGLIZ TILI GRAMMATIKASI/IELTS/CEFR

@testsuz (TESTLAND KANALI)

C. others D. other

D. each 13. A. a B. the C. one

Choose the answer which accurately

completes the sentence below.

14. She has just left. She _____ at the station now.

A. ought not to have been

B. can't have been

C. shouldn't have been

D. might have not been

Choose the answer which accurately completes the sentence below.

15. ~ How much rice do you want to buy?

~?

A. Half a kilo

B. Halves of kilos

C. Two more D. Some of kilos

Choose the answer which accurately completes the sentence below.

16. She is about tomorrow.

A.	leaving	В.	left

C. to leave D. to left

Choose the answers which accurately complete the sentences below.

Aziz is superior (17)	Ma'mura in sport but
he is inferior (18)	her in English.

17. A. than

C. to

D. with

18. A. than

YouTube

C. to

B. rather than D. with

B. rather than

Read the passage below and answer the questions 19-22.

In China, New Year's Day is on the first day of the first month of the lunar calendar. The date may differ each year. It is at the end of January or in early February. People return home to China from

TESTLAND OFFICIAL

Elyorbek Sulaymonov

all over the world to celebrate the day. In other countries, people who live in big cities in areas called Chinatown also celebrate. The Chinese New Year is also called the Spring Festival. It is from the ancient tradition which marks the end of winter and the beginning of spring with a celebration. It is the start of a new growing cycle on the earth. Family and friends get together. The event is full of colorful decorations and traditions. Chinese New Year is over 4,000 years old. Their celebration starts on New Year's Eve. A big party is held on the next day. The entire event lasts 15 days. After the 15 days, the Lantern Festival occurs at the time of the first full moon. The families start getting ready for the event two weeks ahead of time. They clean their houses to get rid of all the bad luck which has accumulated in the previous year. After the celebration, a person cannot clean a room for several days or he might sweep out the good luck which has come in. Cleaning up also means apologizing to friends and paying off bills. Red and gold are the Chinese colors. Banners in these colors are hung everywhere as decorations with wishes for good luck written on them. For the Chinese, red and gold are lucky colors. Red symbolizes life and happiness. Gold symbolizes riches. Food must be prepared ahead of time because it is unlucky to use a knife during the New Year's festival. A knife may cut off all the good luck for the New Year. People decorate their houses with some of the lucky plants. Orange trees, pussy willows and mandarin trees are several which are bought.

19. Which of the following are China's lucky colors?

A. Red and black B. Red and gold

C. Red and green D. Red and white

20. What is another name for the Chinese New Year?

A. Winter Party **B.** Fall Festival

C. Spring Festival D. Summer Festival

21. Which of the following is the reason the families clean their houses to get ready for the New Year?

INGLIZ TILI GRAMMATIKASI/IELTS/CEFR

@testsuz (TESTLAND KANALI)

A. To make room for the holiday trees

- B. To sweep out the old back luck
- C. To prepare for company
- D. To honor their ancestors

22. What does the red symbolizes?

A. Riches

B. Bad luck

C. Life and happiness

D. Good luck

Read the passage below and answer the questions 23-25.

Opera refers to a dramatic art form, originating in Europe, in which the emotional content is conveyed to the audience as much through music, both vocal and instrumental, as it is through the lyrics. By contrast, in musical theater an actor's dramatic performance is primary, and the music plays a lesser role. The drama in opera is presented using the primary elements of theater such as scenery, costumes, and acting. However, the words of the opera, or libretto, are sung rather than spoken. The singers are accompanied by a musical ensemble ranging from a small instrumental ensemble to a full symphonic orchestra.

23. It is pointed out in the reading that opera

A. has developed under the influence of musical theatre.

B. is a drama sung with the accompaniment of an orchestra.

C. is not a high-budget production.

D. is often performed in Europe.

YouTube

24. We can understand from the reading that

A. people are captivated more by opera than musical theatre.

B. drama in opera is more important than the music.

Elyorbek Sulaymonov

C. orchestras in operas can vary considerably in size.

D. musical theater relies above all on music **25**. *It is stated in the reading that* ...

A. acting and costumes are secondary to music in musical theater

B. many people find musical theater more captivating than opera

C. music in musical theater is not as important as it is in opera

D. an opera requires a huge orchestra as well as a large choir

Read the passage below and answer the questions 25-28.

Erosion of America's farmland by wind and water has been a problem since settlers first put the prairies and grasslands under the plow in the nineteenth century. By the 1930s, more than 282 million acres of farmland were damaged by erosion. After 40 years of conservation efforts, soil erosion has accelerated due to new demands placed on the land by heavy crop production. In the years ahead, soil erosion and the pollution problems it causes are likely to replace petroleum scarcity as the nation's most critical natural resource problem.

26. As we understand from the reading, today, soil erosion in America ...

A. causes humans to place new demands on the land

- B. is worse than it was in the nineteenth century
- C. happens so slowly that it is hardly noticed
- D. is the most critical problem that the nation faces

27. The author points out in the passage that erosion in America ...



@testsuz (TESTLAND KANALI)

A. has damaged 282 million acres ever since settlers first put the prairies and grasslands under the plot.

B. has been so severe that it has forced people to abandon their settlements.

C. occurs only in areas with no vegetation

D. can become a more serious problem in the future

28. It is pointed out in the reading that in America -...

A. petroleum is causing heavy soil erosion and pollution problems.

B. heavy crop production is necessary to meet the demands and to prevent a disaster.

C. soil erosion has been hastened due to the overuse of farming lands.

D. water is undoubtedly the largest cause of erosion

Choose the answers which accurately complete the sentence below.

She is not going to admit (29) ____ she (30) Mary yesterday.

29. A. what B. when

C. where

D. whoever

30. A. told

C. asked to

D. said

TESTLAND OFFICIAL

B. told to

Elvorbek Sulaymonov



will mak te a better



INGLIZ TILI GRAMMATIKASI/IELTS/CEFR

